
From: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 April 2020 9:04 AM 
To: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: In the matter of AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Warner, 
 
The Deputy President will allow this. 
 
Regards, 
 
Daniel McNamara 
Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM 
  
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 02 9308 1817 
Fax: 02 9380 6990 
Chambers Email: chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au 
  
Level 16, 80 William St 
East Sydney NSW 2011 

 

From: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 April 2020 12:06 PM 
To: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: In the matter of AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Hello Daniel, 
 
30th of May, 2020 will be sufficent time thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Trevor Warner 
 
On Tue, 21 Apr 2020 at 10:49 am, Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
wrote: 

Dear Mr Warner, 

The Deputy President will allow an extension of time to file your reply. Please advise 
Chambers as soon as practicable the length of extension required. 

Regards, 

Daniel McNamara 
Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM 

Fair Work Commission 

Tel: 02 9308 1817 
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Fax: 02 9380 6990 

Chambers Email: chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au 

Level 16, 80 William St 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

  

From: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, 17 April 2020 9:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: In the matter of AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 

Dear Deputy President Sams, 

I wish to request a further extension of time to file my reply. 

NATROAD have submitted an extensive reply in which an indepth response is required and I 
need to continue seeking further legal advice. 

Thank You 

Rgds, 

Trevor Warner 

(Applicant) 

mailto:chambers.cambridge.c@fwc.gov.au
https://www.google.com/maps/search/80+William+St+%0D%0A+East+Sydney+NSW+2011?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/80+William+St+%0D%0A+East+Sydney+NSW+2011?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:thedriversadvocate@gmail.com
mailto:Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au

